
From: Travis McNeal <tmcneal@goldenharvest.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2015 8:20:58 PM
Subject: Emily's thank pic for the Gov.

Hello Chaney,
 

It's Travis McNeal, Executive Director at Golden Harvest Food Bank. 
 

I just want to thank you for being sensitive to the moment today when your staff was approached with 
the letters and drawings from GA children. 
 

This school is one of the GAnet schools for emotionally challenged children. 
 

Dorothy Floyd, the teacher attends my church and reached out to me yesterday to see if I was going 
to Columbia. She expressed the special thing that her kids did and just wished that I could get them 
to some people who needed encouragement. 
 

I knew that I was coming to the emergency center but did not know who I would see or how I would 
be able to make good on my desire to follow through for the teacher. 
 

When I saw the Governor I thought that she certainly could use the encouragement. I'm so excited 
that this was special to her. 
 

I hope that Emily's message continues to provide support and hope to everyone who sees and hears 
the message from Augusta, GA. 
 

It was a pleasure meeting you today. Please let me know if there is ever any thing that I can do to 
help you or the Governor. 
 

God bless,
 
Travis 
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